
 
 
 
 
 
      
 Gary M. Zingaretti 
 Senior Vice President 

 
 
June 14, 2012 
 
 
Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Agency Building 3  
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
RE: Tariff Filing of Service Electric Telephone Company, LLC 
   
Dear Secretary Brilling, 
 
Transmitted herewith, on behalf of Service Electric Telephone Company, LLC, is Tariff 
NY P.S.C. No. 1, which addresses the provision of local exchange service in New York.    
 
This filing is being made in Matter Number 12-00679. 
 
Should any questions arise regarding this filing, please contact the undersigned at 570-
371-3527, or via email to gzing@icoreinc.com. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

_____________________ 
 
Consultant to Service Electric Telephone Company, LLC 
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